
 

Come on in for a coffee & chat to find out what is going on 
and coming up at Williamsburgh ELCC 

 

We are inviting you to attend the nursery to have a tea/coffee and a chat 
with staff about what is happening within the nursery and what is coming 
up. This is a great chance for you to get involved and provide us feedback 
and information all about what you and your children are looking for from 
the centre.  

 

The dates and times are:  
 
 

Monday 15th 
September, 9.15 – 
10.00am: Hosted 
by Carly & Nicola 

Wednesday 17th 
September, 9.15 – 
10.00am: Hosted 
by Vicky & Angela 

Thursday 18th 
September, 9.15 – 
10.00am: Hosted 
by Sarah & Paulina 

Friday 19th 
September 9.15 – 
10.00am: Hosted 
by Joanne/Justyna 
& Ellie 

Monday 15th 
September, 2.15 – 
3.00pm: Hosted by 
Carly & Nicola 

Wednesday 17th 
September, 2.15 – 
3.00pm: Hosted by 
Helen & Niamh 

Thursday 18th 
September, 2.15 – 
3.00pm: Hosted by 
Sarah & Paulina 

Friday 19th 
September 2.15 – 
3.00pm: Hosted by 
Joanne/Justyna & 
Ellie 

 

On the wall at the main entrance there will be a sign-up sheet to book your 
space. Spaces are booked on a first come, first served basis so if there is a 
date or time which suits you to attend then add your name to the sign-up 
sheet at drop off or pick up, message us on SeeSaw or call the office. Once 
the spaces are full, they are full.  

 

We look forward to catching up!  
 
Williamsburgh ELCC. 


